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Memorandum 

To: Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From: Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re: September Report, Planning Commission — No Meeting Held. 

Dear Honorable Mayor and Town Council, 

The Planning Commission did not convene on 09/09/25 at its most recent scheduled meeting. 
There were no agenda items to consider. The Planning Commission’s next meeting was moved to 
10/21/25 due to the upcoming Haymarket Day event, 10/18/25. 

All the best,  

Justin Baker, 

Councilman/Planning Commission Liaison 

Town of Haymarket 

15000 Washington Street, Suite 100 

Haymarket, VA 20169 

Office (703) 753 – 2600 

Cell (949) 394-9987 

jbaker@townofhaymarket.org 
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